
 
 
 
 

 
Update #4  Aug 30th 

Final News letter for Summer 2012 

     Lakeshore Heights Cottage Owners Association (L.H.C.O.A)  

   Website            Email 
www.lakeshoreheights.beach.mb.ca            lakeshoreheightsmb@gmail.com    

For past News Letters, Notices & Meeting minutes...visit our website for full details, click 
onto the “Association Business” tab + “Resident’s Information” tab has good info too! 

For those who do not have internet access... the Main Bulletin board 
found on West St & Lake Ave holds notices & info 

 

Edith Summerfeldt * Presidents Fall  Message  

ZOOM, ZOOM  where did this summer go?  And what a summer it was. One that boasted good weather, few 

mosquitoes and a relatively algae-free lake to swim in. 

 

This being the last publication of the 2012 Summer Months Newsletter, I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank our members who volunteered their time and efforts in assisting the Executive Team with accomplishing 

our goals. 

 

I also would like to thank the Executive Team with their enthusiasm in promoting a more communication based 

environment. The publishing of the Summer Months Newsletter, the current and up to date web information 

along with the organized bulletin boards all attributed to keeping you, our members informed. 

 

The Newsletter will resume in May 2013. Until then, keep well and see you next spring. 

 
Emails have been sent to RM of St.Clements, Public Works department – Beaconia; On behalf 
of the L.H.C.O.A, requesting attention to our development. The following jobs have received 
attention; New 30 KPH speed signs at the 3 entrances, Children playing signage in both directions 
at the Volleyball & Basketball courts, both play structure areas. New stop sign Lake & East, Pot hole 
repair to West St.. Still to come; brush over growth clearing to clear the obstruction to the signage, 
guard rail repair, street sign where missing.  
 
To the Event coordinators & all the Volunteers who helped out with this summer’s events & 
Membership collections ... Thank-you for all of your efforts & hard work, its appreciated!   

          Without you, these events would not happen... 
Shauna Osueke; Family Picnic, 

Katrina Sparks; Pancake Breakfast 
Ralph & Debbie Glesmann, Brian & Denise Gray, Louie & Bev Preyma; Horseshoe Tournament 

Tim & Kathy Whitmore; 50/50 Draw held at the Horseshoe Tournament 
It’s with regret Clay Cook & Cori Esslemont had to cancel the 14th Annual Golf Tournament  due to 

Beaches Golf Course poor course conditions 
 

WEB Master Dennis Wasylyniuk, Great Job on keeping the site user friendly & working well 
 

Membership Collection Committee Doug, Debbie, Lucille, Cori, Glenn, Neil, Pam, Carol, Dianne, 
Judy, Richard, Edith, Anna...Our membership are up because of Your Hard Work! 

 

Email's LSH Memberships As of Aug 19th Vacant Collectable PD 

Call 

Back No 

185 Empty lots not INC in the TTL 33 286 189 76 21 

 

0                  Thomas Cove   5 1     

0                  Birch Grove   7 0     

 

 
Crime Alert The Grand Marais RCMP increased its patrol of Lakeshore Heights these past few 

months...their efforts in working with the association in upholding a pleasant & safe community is appreciated. 
Should you have any information / report any incident or have seen suspicious activity in our 
community...contact the Grand Marias R.C.M.P detachment  at 754.3494 

 
Did you know ???  www.GrandMaraisCCandRVpark.ca has a new Website with great info 

Fall Association Meeting September Long weekend ...Hope to see you there! 
Sunday September 2, 2012 

11:00 a.m. 
Held at the Covered Community Structure on the Corner of West ST & Lakeview RD 

 


